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NOTICE 

 

 

The Summits of the Americas Secretariat presents its compliments to the National 

Coordinators of the Summits of the Americas Process and to the Permanent Missions of member 

states to the OAS and, on instructions of the Chair of the Summit Implementation Review Group 

(SIRG), is pleased to inform that the Second Regular Meeting of 2021 of the SIRG will be held on 

October 7th, virtually. The Second Regular Meeting of 2021 of the SIRG will focus on the discussion 

of the Ninth Summit of the Americas, which the United States plans to host in summer 2022. 

 

The Secretariat kindly requests delegations to send their accreditation letters for the Second 

Regular Meeting of 2021 of the SIRG to the Summits of the Americas Secretariat by email 

(gric@oas.org) by September 27, 2021. Information about the online platform will be circulated prior 

to the SIRG meeting. 

 

The Secretariat also is pleased to inform the National Coordinators of the Summits of the 

Americas Process and the Permanent Missions of Member States to the OAS that Mr. Kevin M. 

O’Reilly has assumed the role of National Summit Coordinator for the United States. 
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